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Comments: I oppose building the proposed roller coaster on Sandia Mountain because I believe that it will be a

significant impediment to enjoyment of Sandia Mountain by people that enjoy hiking, skiing, and other outdoor

sports. There are numerous areas closer to Albuquerque that would enable residents of New Mexico and out-of-

state tourists, that do not enjoy nature, to enjoy a roller coaster that is closer to Albuquerque. I believe that at a

minimum an environmental study of the impacts of the proposed roller coaster should be completed, presented to

the public for comment before permission is granted to build the proposed roller coaster.


